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The 8th graders have been finishing up their STEM program with New Heights 

by designing and making their own longboards.  They began the project by     

designing boards on paper. They traced their designs on the wood and glued 

that onto a second piece of wood.  New Heights cut out their boards and then 

the kids sanded and lacquered them. The 8th graders will put the trucks on his 

week and test them before graduation on Monday, June 11th.   

The fourth graders made a Rainbow in a Jar this week for their     

science lesson on density.  By using blue soap, green food coloring 

with water, olive oil, and red food coloring mixed with rubbing     

alcohol, they created this rainbow project as a class.  One of our 

fourth graders,   Garrett, said that “when you look up from the bot-

tom it blends like a rainbow—it’s really cool.” 

Left:  Logan Clark was recognized for an Education Fully Alive Moment last 

month when he spontaneously decided to give the donuts he bought for his 

class for his birthday to the construction workers who have been working at 

the school.  Way to go, Logan! 

The 3rd graders won an ice skating party 

at the auction this year but unfortunately, 

the ice melted before they got there.  So 

they happily celebrated with a pool party 

at the Broom’s house this week instead. :) 


